
Miss Wimperis says...

It has been a brilliant start to the summer term.

Lots of children are attending our after school

clubs, but there are still some spaces if children

would like to attend! A gentle reminder that

school starts at 9.00am. It is really important

that children are on time so they don’t miss any

learning! Don’t forget that breakfast club is

open from 8.30am!
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What an ‘egg-cellent’ week!

As part of their learning this half

term, EYFS had an exciting delivery of

eggs on Monday! They have carefully

observed them hatching into adorable

chicks and learning lots of interesting

facts!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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